Mr. Mehta,

Managing Director,

VAM Poly frames.
Dear Mr. Mehta,

It gives me immense honor to inform you that the business proposal which you have proposed us has been approved by our management and we are glad and we will have great pleasure in working with your company. We have studied and verified your company’s background and you will be immensely pleased to know that our survey has given positive signs. Your company is proved to have provided, a high grade performance and was quite impressive.

We have been in the in consultancy industry from past five years now and we are now one of the best consultancy company in the state. We provide the best and most appropriate man power to the company they are best feasible to.

As you know we have been working with many companies which are pre-eminent in their fields from IT industry to pharmaceuticals from electronics to software, we provide man power.

The contract details and the terms and conditions of our company would be discussed further in the meeting ahead.

Thanking you.

Regards,

Ma Foi Consultancy.

